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To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to you to urge you to oppose the bill to legalise abortion without restriction to
 the point of delivery. To support such a bill disregards the value of these precious human
 lives and fails to protect these innocents who cannot protect themselves. The UN's
 Convention on the Rights of a Child article 6 states that all children have the right to live
 and that governments have a responsibility to ensure survival and healthy development. I
 wonder at how ending a child's life one day prior to delivery can be classified as a legal
 and ethically 'OK' procedure, when purposefully ending their life one day after delivery is
 classified as murder. What is the difference? 

Not only does abortion destroy the life of a growing child in a painful way, but abortion
 has serious repercussions on women post-abortion, especially with late term abortions. 

I urge you to stand for our women and children. Stand for life. Protect and value the gift of
 life we are blessed with by opposing this bill and encouraging other life-giving options. 

Kind regards, 

Esther Loudon
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